

LEELANAU CHRISTIAN NEIGHBORS

7322 E. Duck Lake Road, PO Box 196 Lake Leelanau, MI 49653 • 231-994-2271 www.leelanauchristianneighbors.org

April, 2022

Dear church members,

It's that time of year to support our littlest of neighbors!

The Diaper Derby is happening in May, and as in past years, we hope to have many diapers galloping into our baby pantry.

Sizes of 5,6,7 and 4/5 pull-ups are highly needed!

We welcome donations of diapers and other baby items on Mondays between 8:30am – 6:00pm at the main LCN building. If needed, you may also drop them off at Samaritans' Closet Tuesday-Saturday and they will run them over to the baby pantry. If you need, we are happy to coordinate a pick up at your church as well.

Also, this year formula is extremely hard to find. If you see formula of any kind and would like to donate that as well, we would be so excited and appreciative! It's tough out there for our neighbors in need and they can use all our help to nurture and care for our tiniest neighbors.

Blessings to you all for all you do for each other.

Mary Stanton
Executive Director

Food Pantry • Neighborhood Assistance Ministry (Financial Assistance) Blessings in a Backpack • Baby Pantry • Samaritans' Closet (Resale Store)